Woodhams, Fred (MDOS) <WoodhamsF@michigan.gov> Mon, Jun 30, 2014 at 5:42 PM
To: "dave.askins@annarborchronicle.com" <dave.askins@annarborchronicle.com>

Hello Mr. Askins,

The attached letter was sent this afternoon to the Ann Arbor clerk’s office and copied to the
county clerk’s office. | wanted you to have it so I'm
responding via email.

The Bureau of Elections reviewed the matter further and determined that a vote cast for a Ward
3 city council candidate via an incorrect ballot will be
counted if a voter does not send in a corrected ballot.

Please let me know if you have further questions.
Fred

Fred Woodhams

Communications Office

Michigan Department of State
Voice: (517) 3732520



